McDougall, Robert

From:

McDougall, Robert

Sent:

Tuesday, March 13, 2018 4:37 PM

To:

'Christopher.Horner@cei.org'

Subject:

FW: REQUEST UNDER THE VERMONT PUBLIC RECORDS ACT

Attachments:

VT OAG 2nd half of 2015 RICO request.pdf

Importance:

High

Dear Mr. Horner:

I write in response to your public records act request dated March 7th and received by this office on March 8th (attached). Due to the need to obtain access to archived e-mail accounts for past employees of this office and the number of records that may be responsive to your request, the Office of the Attorney General will need to invoke its right to additional time to respond pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 318(a)(5)(A) and (B). We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your request.

Thank you.

Robert F. McDougall **Assistant Attorney General** Office of the Attorney General Division Chief, Environmental Protection Division 109 State Street Montpelier, VT 05609 Phone - (802) 828-5506 robert.mcdougall@vermont.gov



Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail